Village of Cuyahoga Heights Newsletter ~ October 2017



From the Sports Commissioner:

We had two children register for youth basketball and are working with Valley View and Brooklyn Heights to place those kids on teams. Parents should be hearing from coaches in the near future.

Congratulations to our men's adult softball team. Although they struggled in the regular season, they found their groove in the playoffs. In round one, they beat all three of their opponents scoring a combined 106 runs in those games. In round two of the double elimination match-up against Iron City, the team was narrowly defeated with a final score of 13-12. Although they didn't bring home the trophy this year, there are high hopes for next year! Great season to all...you should be proud.

Have questions/concerns about recreational sports, feel free to contact me at either 440-227-3801 or Stacey_Vitanza@yahoo.com.



At our recent Corn Roast, two new champions were crowned in the cornhole tournament. Eight teams participated with the final match-up being the team of Renato Contipelli and Matt Kovelan versus Jacob and Jim Mallos. The final game scores were 21/20 and 21/19 for a narrow victory by the Mallos brothers (pictured here). Congratulations! We hope everyone enjoyed the event and comes back for a rematch next year.

